
Southern Road Primary School Newsletter 

Next week’s key events 
Monday  10th September 

 Reception children start-Half day 

 

Thursday  13th September 

 Year 2 Fire Safety Talk 

 

Thursday  14th September 

 Year 5 Fire Safety Talk 

Friday 7th September 2018 

Welcome Back! 

 We hope everybody had a lovely summer and that you are all looking forward to the academic year.  Children have settled 
well into their new  
classes and all the teachers have been impressed with the learning so far. We look forward to welcoming the children into our 
early years from next week and hope they settle just as well! 
 
Autumn Term is the longest term  of the year and we have lots of exciting events and a few other changes coming your way.  
Our new Parent mail system will be used more regularly now as we have 76% of families now signed up.  Please do ask the 
front office if you have not yet done so.  If you have please download the app it means you will get all information  
instantly (details below). 
 
We also welcome two new members of staff . Miss Cane has joined us in Year 2 as an experienced class teacher. We also have 
trainee teacher Miss  Dunne who will be working in 1AR alongside Mrs Redman for the academic year. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mr MacGregor 
Head Teacher 
 

Find out about what else is going on at Southern 
Road 

Southern Road Twitter 
https://twitter.com/SouthernRoadPri 

Science Award  

We had some good news this week as we 
received a certificate of  
excellence award from the BBC for our 
participation in their Terrific  
Scientific primary investigations. 
Well done to Miss Baldwin and all  
involved! 

 PE Gold Award  

We had some other good 
news right at the end of the 
summer term  when we were  
awarded the school games 
gold award.  
A great achievement! Well 
done to Mr Pemaul and all our 
children for their hard work. 

https://twitter.com/SouthernRoadPri

